
 

 

 

Messages from the Teacher 
-Please remind your child to 
complete their weekly homework 
and turn in on Friday.   
-Please send a sweatshirt or jacket 
for outside recess on cooler days. 

Important Dates 
October 23 No School-Staff Waiver 
                      (in-service) Day 
October 27 Fall Fest 
October 27 End of 1st Quarter 
November 2 Picture Retakes 
November 7 PTA meeting 6:00 pm 

What We Are Learning 
Math Students have been separated into small math groups and are 
learning patterns in numbers.  Students have also been working on ixl- 
an app that teaches math skills. 
Reading Students have begun reading in their leveled guided reading 
groups.  We are also working on reading short passages and answering 
comprehension questions.  
Spelling Students will have a list with high frequency words and new 
concept (phonics rule) each Friday with a test the following Friday.  
Please have your child practice these words as part of their homework. 
Social Studies Students learn about the importance of rules and laws, as 
well as the structure of our government. 
How Can I Help My Child Succeed 
in School? 
Make sure your child is getting 
plenty of sleep, a good breakfast 
and is ready for school each day. 
 

Contact Info 
Krista Weiss 
Message through Class Dojo for a 
quick response!  It is my preferred 
method of communication 
School Phone (937)548-3185 
Email kweiss@gcswave.com 

 

October News  


